Jennifer S. Bethune

e
From: Betty Robbins <bettyrobbinsbwr@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2023 12:35 PM
To: Jennifer S. Bethune
Cc: Gary Webb
Subject: Re: Trade Permit Application - Gary Webb-410 Weeks Road Dunn, NC

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

There was a house fire at the property that destroyed the residence and electrical service.There is livestock at
the property and the service pole is for a meter that will provide for electricity needs to take care of the
livestock.

On Fri, Jun 16, 2023 at 10:02 AM Jennifer S. Bethune <jsbethune@harnett.org> wrote:

What is the service pole for?

Sincerely,

Jennifer S. Bethune

Senior Central Permitting Technician
420 McKinney Pkwy

PO Box 65

Lillington NC 27546

Direet: 910-814-6433

Main: 910-893-7525

**Note our physical location has changed**

From: Betty Robbins <bettyrobbinsbwr@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, June 16, 2023 7:33 AM

To: Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>

Subject: Trade Permit Application - Gary Webb-410 Weeks Road Dunn, NC




CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Attached please find the Individual Trade Permit Application for electrical work to be performed at 410 Weeks Rd.- Dunn, NC
28334. Please advise Gary Webb, 910-824-1096; e-mail:garywebb35400(@gmail.com; if you have any questions about the application
and thank you for your assistance in processing the application.

Regards,

Betty Robbins ( Gary Webb's Sister)



